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MARCH 

Friday 16
th

  Year 1 Class Trip – Bricklaying at Wigan and 

Leigh College (2
nd

 group of 10 pupils) 

Friday 16
th

  Non-uniform day in return please don’t  forget 

your kind donation of  chocolate for the FOSJ’s 

Easter Bingo Event 

Monday 19
th

  Closing date for Easter egg competition entries 

Tuesday 20
th

  Travelling Book Fair in School 

Wednesday 21
st

  Let’s Sing Concert for Year 5 

Wednesday 21
st

  3
rd

  Cake sale in school during Lent.  All monies 

raised will go to  a chosen charity 

Wednesday 21st Year 3 and Year 4 Beach Party  

Thursday 22
nd

  at  

9.15am  - 10.15am  

Experience Easter Workshop  for Year 3 at St. 

John’s Church 

Thursday 22
nd

  at  
10.45am – 11.45am 

Experience Easter Workshop   for Year 5 at St. 
John’s Church 

Thursday 22
nd

  at 
9.45am 

Year 4 Brass Performance  parents/carers 
welcome 

Thursday 22
nd

   FOSJ’s Easter Bingo  doors open at 5.30pm, 

eyes down  at 6pm 

Friday 23
rd

 March  Year 1 Class Trip – Bricklaying at Wigan and 

Leigh College (3
rd

 group of 10 pupils) 

Friday 23
rd

 March  at 

2pm 

Easter  Celebration led by Year 3 in school  

parents/carers welcome 

Friday 23
rd

 March School finishes for the Easter Holidays at 

normal finishing time 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Reception – Fraser,   

Year 1 – Sky-Lilly , 

Year 2  - Lucy , Year 3 – Molly Mai  

Year 4 – Hadleigh , Year 5 - Freya 

Year 6 - Gabrielle 

Our Sports Star of the 

week is Darcie B, Year 5 

for fantastic leadership 

at Dance Club.  Well 

Done! 

Our Music Performer 

of the week is 

Jayden, Year 5, for 

fabulous effort in 

Let's Sing rehearsals. 

 

 

Celebrating Success at St. John’s … 

Easter Egg 

Competition 

All entries should be 

in school by Monday 

19th March. 

Thank you. 

Healthy Lunch 

Box Award 

Well done to Mia, 

Year 4, for having 

a super healthy 

lunch box 

Keep it up!  

 

 

Tuesday 20th March in the school hall from 3.15pm 

 There will be lots of fantastic books on sale.  Don’t forget 

you can use your £1 book voucher off a book worth  

£2.99 or more.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 16
th

 March  

(Tomorrow) 

In return please don’t forget your 

chocolate donation for the FOSJ’s 

Easter Bingo Hampers.  

Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Year 3 and Year 4 Beach Party 

Please don’t forget children in Year 3 and Year 4 are invited 

to come into school dressed in summer/beach (sensible of 

course) wear on Wednesday 21st March.   To celebrate their 

Land Ahoy topic. 

                                Snack 

Next half term’s snack is now payable.  If your child wishes to have 

snack in the period up until Friday 25th May half term (34 days) it 

will cost £3.40.  Please ensure you send payment in a named 

envelope and if possible enclose the correct amount.  Thank you. 

http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk


                                    

                                                            

St. John’s C. of E. Primary School 

   SCHOOL NEWS 

                                                                               15th March 2018 

 

 Website: www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk 

  E-mail: enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk  

 Twitter: @St JohnsHG 

 

  

 

  

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
Date of Sale 

 
Classes bringing donations 

 
Wednesday 21st March 

 
Year 5 and Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

FOSJ’S EASTER BINGO 

EVENT 

Thursday 22nd March 

 

 

Doors open at 5.30pm 

Eyes down at 6.00pm 

Please try to join us for a 

fantastic fun family night 

out. 

Lots of fantastic prizes! 

Refreshments on sale 

Not to be missed 

 

 

 
As part of our Lent appeal we are holding the final cake sales  
next Wednesday, with the proceeds going to  
Manchester Children’s Hospital Burns Unit. 
 
All children will be able to buy cakes at the  sale.   
We are asking for donations from the following 
class (both homemade and bought cakes are welcome). 
A huge thank you to all the families who have donated  
cakes and biscuits so far.  Watch this space for the total 
amount raised.  

 

St John’s Toddler 
Group 

Every Tuesday 9.00am 
to 10.15am (Term Time) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our toddler group is  
designed for children aged  

0-4 with lots of fun activities.  
Please try to come along for 

a fun packed morning for 
your toddler.  Next week’s 

activity will be –  
 

Easter 
Crafts 

 
 

Term dates for the 
rest of 2017/2018 

school year 
Spring Term 2 - Monday 26th 
February - Friday 23rd March 
  
Easter Holidays - Monday 
26th March - Friday 6th April  
 
Summer Term 1 - Monday 
9th April - Friday 25th May  
 
Bank Holiday Monday 7th 
May  
 
May Half Term Holidays - 
Monday 28th May - Friday 
1st June  

 
Summer Term 2 - Monday 
4th June - Friday 20th July 

 
 

 Year 5 & Year 6 

London Trip 

 

Final payments must now be 

made into the school office as soon 

as possible for this fantastic 

residential.  Thank you. 

Admissions 
Would you like your little one to attend St. 

John’s when they are of school age?  Have you 

put their name down at the office?  If not, please 

collect a Registration of Interest Form.   If you 

have any queries or require any more 

information please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 

Glynn who will be happy to help you. 

 

Our school is currently running at 

94.7% which is a small  increase from 

last week. We look forward to this 

improving even further next week.  

Well done to Year 5, with the highest 

attendance at 97.7%. 

Well done! 
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